
 

 

6 September 2023 
Secondary – Bus Route Change 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The start of the Academic year has been very busy on some of the school buses and we have had 
an opportunity over the last week, to review the number of students onboarding and alighting. 
 
We have noticed that the H3 bus is particularly busy. In order to address this, we have reviewed the 
routes and from Monday 25 September 2023 we shall make a change to the H1 bus route. 
 
From Boothferry Road, the H1 bus will now travel to Gower Road, Bethune Avenue and First Lane, 
picking up its original route on Boothferry Road. This should alleviate some of the strain seen on 
the H3. Currently the H1 stops picking up at St Martins Court on Anlaby Road. 
 
The image below shows the H1 service (red line) and the H3 service (yellow line). This means that 
the stop on the pedestrian bridge on Boothferry Road will not be served, however, students 
boarding the bus at this stop have only a very short distance to walk to the stop outside Sirius 
Academy on Gower Road. 
 
We hope that this change does not inconvenience you and will enable our students to journey to 
and from school comfortably. 
 
Thank you for your support. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher  
 


